
 

 

 
April 28, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Doug Bradshaw 
Port and Marine Services Director 
201 William St. 
Key west, FL  
Tel. (304) 809-3792 
Email:  dbradshaw@cityofkeywest.fl.gov 
 
Re: Notice of Ownership Change 
 
Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 
 
I am writing in response to your request for confirmation of the sale of Flowers Chemical 
Laboratories.  We hereby confirm that Eurofins Environment Testing Southeast, LLC 
acquired 100% ownership of Flowers Chemical Laboratories, effective March 1, 2022. 
 
The transaction was accomplished by the following steps: 

(1) merging Flowers Chemical Laboratories, Inc. (a Florida corporation) into Flowers 
Chemical Lab Holding, LLC (a Delaware limited liability company, the surviving 
entity);  

(2) merging Flowers Chemical Lab Holding, LLC into Eurofins Environment Testing 
Southeast, LLC (a Delaware limited liability company, the surviving entity). 

 
The attached documents evidencing the transaction include: 

(a) State of Delaware Certificate of Merger of Flowers Chemical Laboratories, Inc. 
into Flowers Chemical Lab Holding, LLC, filed March 1, 2022; 

(b) State of Delaware Certificate of Merger of Flowers Chemical Lab Holding, LLC 
into Eurofins Environment Testing Southeast, LLC, filed March 1, 2022; 

(c) Florida Department of State, Division of Corporation Certificates filed March 1, 
2022, regarding the Articles of Merger of Flowers Chemical Laboratories, Inc. 
into Flowers Chemical Lab Holding, LLC. 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.  I can be reached by 
email at alex.montoya@et.eurofinsus.com, or by phone at (281) 240-4200. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Montoya 
President 
Eurofins Environment Testing Southeast, LLC 
 


